Please support HB 2728! Hunting indiscriminately or for entertainment is totally unnecessary and cruel to animals. It can also
increase conflict with livestock, creating further problems.

There are other ways to solve any negative relationship we have with animals than just killing them, and Oregon as a state should
ethically agree with and align with this ideal.



